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f W C Minnesota Pollution Control Agency.

May 15, 1979
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%
Mr. James C. Malaro, Chief j
High-Level Waste Licensing Management Branch ;.

Division of Waste Management i
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission {
Washington, D.C. 20555 !

Dear Mr. Malaro:

Please place my name on the meeting notice distribution list
for radioactive waste repositories cited in Mr. Ryan's
May 7, 1979 letter. My agency wishes to be informed of other
developments concerning radioactive waste management, so if
there are other distribution 1.4.sts please include me on these
also.

Sincerely,

~-

John W. Ferman
Nuclear Engineer
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